
Please help us keep our school safe and healthy!  

Please call your school nurse: Carra Merrill at 508-836-7750 to advise of travel plans 

and testing results:  

If your child attends school in person and   your child travels outside of the states that 

Massachusetts designates as low-risk (See: Low Risk Travel States at 

https://www.mass.gov/info-details/covid-19-travel-order#lower-risk-states​ ​) 

When you return y​our child must be tested for COVID 19 AND receive a negative test 

result on a PCR test before returning to school.  For state guidelines See: Quarantine 

and Testing Requirements at 

https://www.mass.gov/info-details/covid-19-travel-order#quarantine-requirement-and-t

esting-options-​) 
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